
 
 

 
Our prayers have been requested by or for 

the following members of our church family 
and those beyond our doors. 

 
Long Term Prayer List 

Patty, Laura, Jerry, Susan, Mel, Jarod, Lance, Alice, Shayne, Elizabeth, 
Mark, George, Ruth, Rachel, Larry, the Bentley Family, Shirley, Pam, Vi, 

the family of Wallace & Linda Grantham 
 

Short Term Prayer List 
Jessie, Alma, Vernette, David, Maxine, Maggie, Dewaine, Katrina, Ruth, 
Kathy, Mike, Horace, Dave, Elda, Ken, Ching, Richard, Bill, Shirley, Bill 
R., Sheila, Wallace Tayman and his family, June, Marty, Henry Anthony, 

Jose E., The Family of Erik G. Jones. The Nixon Family, Alice Zorn, 
Barbara, Virginia Baechler, Emily P., Mike B., Nora, Louise Bell, Bill R., 

David, Michael G., Anna & Sing Lew, George Martin, Madeline, 
 Bob Guest, Sandy Hoybach, Jennifer, Mike Finnell 

 
Let us pray together…. 
Merciful God, please be with the people of Haiti as they deal with the 
devastation of this past week.  Give them peace in their time of loss and a 
strong sense of your presence.   Be with all those who are there to give 
support and aid and give them strength to deal with the work ahead.  We 
especially ask you to watch over Wisnel and his family as they grieve the 
loss of Wisnel’s brother Franck and a cousin.  In Your name we pray.  
Amen. 
 
Contributions to Haitian Relief 
Please continue to pray for our neighbors in Haiti, for Wisnel and his 
family mourning the death of Wisnel's brother Franck and their cousin. If 
you'd like to make a contribution to the relief effort  make a check out to 
St. Timothy's, designated for ERD/Haiti. https://www.er-d.org/donate-
select.php?code=EM010-1  

 
In addition to the ERD offering our congregation will take up this Sunday, 
the youth group had already collected $500+ for Stephanie, a child in 
Haiti.  Because The Rev. Lauren Stanley does not yet know how or where 
Stephanie and the other children she has helped are, we’ll send the money 
with Lauren for her mission to help the children there (we hope Stephanie, 
included). 
 
We will also designate this year’s 30-Hour Famine funds to Haiti.  We 
won’t send the 30-hour famine money in until late Feb./early March after 
the event, but we know that ongoing aid will be welcome.  

 
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for something positive to do during Lent?  Join us on Sunday 
evenings for some information, inspiration and discussion with Father Brad and 

Seminarian Peter Doddema.  We will meet on five Sunday evenings at 7 until 8:30 
pm.  The first class will begin February 21, and the last class will be on March 21.  
Look for a sign-up sheet on the Christian Education board in Henry Hall.  Refer 

questions to Carmela Condro, 703-620-1110, ccondro@juno.com 
 

 
 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper on Feb. 16 
On Shrove Tuesday, February 16, from 6:00 - 7:30 pm,  St. Timothy’s Youth 
Group will be hosting the pancake supper. Advance tickets can be purchased in 
Henry Hall following the church services starting Sunday, January 24.  Tickets 
will also be sold at the door on Shrove Tuesday. The price of 
admission is $12.00/family, or $6.00/adult and $4.00/child. 
The menu consists of pancakes, French toast sticks, ham, 
apple sauce, coffee, apple juice, and milk. This fundraiser 
benefits the youth of the parish by helping to defray the cost 
of activities. We greatly appreciate parishioners’ support . 
Plus…you won’t have to cook that night!  
 
 

Please join us in Henry Hall following every 
service for fellowship and refreshments 

provided this week by the Service Ministry.           
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Announcements 

For  
January 24, 2010 

 

    
 

TheThird Sunday after The Epiphany 
 

8:00 am   Holy Eucharist – Rite I 
9:30 am   Holy Eucharist – Rite II 

    11:00 am   Holy Eucharist – Rite II 
               5:00 pm   Taize Service 

 
 
Thank you for gathering with us as part of the community of faith 
this morning at St. Tim’s and sharing in our worship.  It is a joy to 
have you worship with us and we sincerely hope you find it a 
blessing as well.  This worship service continues a long tradition of 
corporate prayer in which we bring all our thanksgivings and 
concerns before God.  Together we join in the hymns and prayers.  
We gather around the Lord’s Table to receive the bounty of God’s 
blessings.  That is the great privilege of our faith.   If you are a 
newcomer or visitor, please make yourself known to the clergy and 
members of the congregation.  If you are not familiar with the 
Episcopal services, please feel free to ask someone near you for 
assistance during the service.  So that we may respond in a helpful 
way, please fill out a Visitor’s card (in the pew racks) and place it in 
the offering plate or give it to an usher or member of the clergy. 

 
 
 

 

St. Timothy’s Mission 
 
As people of God we joyfully worship God, spread the Word of God’s love, 
treasure all people, and serve others everywhere in the name of Jesus Christ. 
 
Therefore, with God’s help, we open our doors to everyone, open our hearts in 
worship, open our eyes to the Spirit’s gifts, and open our arms to embrace God’s 
work. 



 
Events This Week 

TODAY 
Services: 8:00 am, 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
Third Sunday after the Epiphany 
Services: 8:00 am, 9:30 am, 11:00 am 

4:00 pm  Youth Group Regular Meeting – Upper Room 
5:00 pm – Taize Service - Sanctuary 

6:00 pm Advent Meditations–Ralph Bayfield - Sanctuary 
 

MONDAY 
3:00 pm  Job Search Networking Team - Narthex 

7:00 pm    BSA Troop 159 Meeting – HH 
7:00 pm  Stephen Ministry Peer Supervision – UR  

7:30 pm   Vestry Meeting – B1 
7:30 pm  VOCE Chamber Singers Rehearsal – Sanctuary 

 
TUESDAY 

9:00 am  EfM – B1 
7:00 pm St. Cecilia Choir 

7:00 pm Stephen Ministry Peer Supervision –UR 
 

WEDNESDAY 
9:00 am Pre-school –B1 

10:00 am  Morning Bible Study of Genesis– Kitchen 
12:00 pm Pre-school –B1 

12:15 pm  Holy Eucharist/Healing Service 
7:00 pm   Handbell Choir 

7:30 pm – BSA Committee Meeting – UR 
 

THURSDAY 
7:00 pm – Stewardship Ministry Meeting – B1 

7:30 pm  St. Ambrose Choir 
 

FRIDAY 
7:00 pm – BSA Troop 159 Lock-in HH/Kitchen 

 
SATURDAY  

 
SUNDAY 

Fourth Sunday after the Epiphany 
Services: 8:00 am, 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
12:30 pm – Open Arms Minstry - UR 

4:00 pm Youth Group Regular Meeting – Upper Room 
 
 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday to you!! 

 
Sun. 1/24 Thomas Lawson, Roger Hall, Leola Moss 

Mon. 1/25 Tara Cook 
Tues. 1/26 Marymoon Allison, Jillian Hajdasz, Courtney Pinkard 

Wed. 1/27 Lewis Carroll, Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Donna Reed, 
Troy Donahue 

Thurs. 1/28 Elijah Wood, Jackson Pollock, Alan Alda  
Fri. 1/29 Janine Lawrence, Oprah Winfrey Ann Jillian, Tom Selleck 

Sat. 1/30 Betsy Knoizen, Jesus Marcos Orosco. Eva Komatz,Lewis Rukeyser, 
FDR 

Sun. 1/31 Elizabeth Hacker, Thomas Merton, Carol Channing 
 

    
 

 
Nursery 
All children are welcome to stay with parents in the Sanctuary during worship. 
However, for parents of children ages 0-2.5 years who want nursery care, we have 
a well-equipped and professionally-staffed nursery at the end of the hall nearest 
the Sanctuary. Each child brought to the nursery is given a number; only the 
parents of the child can take the child from the nursery. If a parent is needed 
during worship, the child’s number will appear (in red LED’s) on the black panels 
beneath the hymn boards on both sides of the Chancel. Parents, please bring 
diapers and any snacks, formula as needed for your child. 
 
Holy Communion 

All baptized Christians are welcome to receive the Sacrament. If 
you have not been baptized, please come to the Altar rail for a 
blessing during Holy Communion (place your arms across your 
chest to signify your desire for a blessing). If you would like to be 
baptized, please speak with the clergy after the service.   
To receive Holy Communion, accept the bread in your hand and 
place it in your mouth, then sip wine from the Chalice when it is 

brought to you (guide the Chalice to your mouth please), or hold the bread, dip it 
in the wine when the chalice comes to you, and place the bread with wine in your 
mouth. If you are allergic to wheat or are gluten intolerant, please let the person 
serving bread know to give you a rice wafer.  
 
 
Altar Flower Dedication 
The flowers on the altar are given to the Glory of God by the People of God. If you 
would like to remember or honor a loved one, please sign up on the sheet outside 
the offices or call the office. 
 

Stephen Ministry 
Loss of work? Moving to a new neighborhood?  Would you like to 
just talk to someone? Why not ask a Stephen Minister! We listen. 
Please contact Fr. Brad Rundlett or Rev. Leslie Chadwick at 703-
437-3790, or one of our Stephen Leaders, Jim Hendrick (703-430-
4914), Peter or Beth Hwoschinsky (703-450-8599), Jane Perry (703-

478-0032), Ralph or Florita Tildon (703-464-9377). 
 
Christian Formation Conference in February – Mark your Calendars Now 
Noted Christian educator Sharon Ely Pearson will be leading a teacher training day 
at St. Timothy’s on Saturday, February 13th from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM.   Sowing 
Seeds: Planting & Tending Your Christian Formation Ministries is designed 
for anyone who ministers with children, youth or adults in the congregation. 
Pearson will offer two plenary sessions: An Engaging Lesson Plan in which 
participants will learn how to use their current curriculum to make it the most 
engaging to the learner and Trends in Christian Formation that will explore 
what the future of faith formation may look like in the future. Lunch and snacks 
will be provided.  This event is free to members of Saint Timothy's but pre-
registration is required. For further information or to register, contact Marybeth 
Henry, at education@saint-timothys.org or at 703-742-6694. 
 
 
SAT Prep Class Offered at St. Tim’s in February 
The Hunt SAT Preparation Course will be offered at Saint Timothy’s beginning 
Sunday February 21, 2010 from 1:00-4:00 pm for five consecutive Sundays. Hunt 
has prepared Virginia students for 33 years and is Virginia’s oldest independently 
operated preparation program. Saint Timothy’s high school students will receive a 
$50.00 tuition discount. Registration forms are available at huntprograms.com. 
Class size will be limited to twelve students. All registrations are handled on a first 
come-first served basis. Early registration is strongly suggested. 
 
Family Movie Night at St. Tim’s, Feb. 13th from 6pm -9pm 
Grab the whole family and join us for pizza, hotdogs and a movie night! The Lion, 
The Witch and The Wardrobe!  The Open Arms and Adult Education ministries 

invite you to spend an evening of fellowship and fun.  Children ages five and 
under are free and ages six to adult are $4.oo per person.  Please sign-up for this 
event in Henry Hall on the Christian Ed. board or contact Danny Wechtenhiser 
at wechtenhid@us.saic.com or home phone 703.430.6458. 
 
St. Tim’s Viewpoint Book Club…The Shack … February 20th  12pm-1pm 
Our next read will be The Shack. This is a one of a kind invitation to journey to the 
very heart of God.  Please mark your calendars and join us as we take this journey 
and share our thoughts and views.  Mary Perry will be hosting this book club 
meeting.  Please sign-up for this event in Henry Hall on the Christian Ed. board or 
contact Danny Wechtenhiser at wechtenhid@us.saic.com or home phone 
703.430.6458. 
.  
2010 Vestry and Officers 
 

Jim Hendrick Senior Warden 
Kathy Lombard Junior Warden; Ad Hoc Liaison* 

 
Vestry Member Liaison to… 
Alain Bashore VoCoSuM (Volunteer Ministry) 
Cheryl Brock Worship and Accessibility 
Hollis Colie Christian Education and Youth 
Allison Dodd Open Arms and Hospitality 
Dave Hixon Stewardship  
Patrick Hobson Communications 
Duncan Hutcheon Stewardship 
Ted Mankin Service  
Tricia Mussante Finance  
Steve Page Buildings & Grounds  

 
Rick Wilson Treasurer 
Jillian Hajdasz Registrar  
Donna Cornwell Vestry Alternate  

 
 

Ad Hoc Ministries or Programs Include: 
 

 Stephen Ministry*                           
 Pastoral Care (Shawl)*                   
 Shrine Mont*                                    
 EFM Ministry*                                   
 ECW*     
 Steward of Creation*                      
 Columbarium*                                   
 Endowment* 
 Facilities Advisory Ministry* 
 Historian/Memorials* 
 Personnel* 
 Scrip*     
 Other miscellaneous funds 


